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IRIS User Experience Survey 
 

Date Module/Application/Functionality Notes 
June 5, 2018  Initial Release 
 
As part of the Ministry of Energy and Resources’ commitment to continually improve The 
Integrated Resource Information System (IRIS) and its customer service to industry, we are 
conducting an online IRIS user experience survey between June 11 and June 22, 2018, to:  

• Gauge industry’s perspective on how well IRIS is assisting them to meet their regulatory 
and business requirements with the Government of Saskatchewan; and 

• Measure industry’s level of satisfaction with the services provided by ER. 
 
On Monday, June 11th an email will be sent to active IRIS users with a link to complete the 
survey. This email will be sent using an online survey tool called Survey Gizmo. For your 
reference, a screen shot of how it will appear in your inbox is included below.  
 

 
 
If you did not receive the email with the link but would like to participate in the online survey, 
please check your junk/spam folder before you contact the PNG Support at 1-855-219-9373 or 
PNG.support@gov.sk.ca. 
 
Questions? 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns about the survey or the online survey tool 
please contact the PNG Support at 1-855-219-9373 or PNG.support@gov.sk.ca. 
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